
                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

Merry 

Christmas 
Dear Family and Friends, 

We wish you a warm and peaceful holiday 

season. May you find hope, joy, and LOVE 

within your hearts throughout the coming 

2023 
 

Sincerely, the Staff and Management of     

Irene Baron Eden Centre 

 

 

 

Irene Baron Eden Center 

December 2022 

Newsletter   

December Events 

may change on a 

Day to Day basisi 

Check our Monthly 

Calendar for Evening 

Activities 

Exercises 2-3 times 

per week 

15th – Christmas Party  

w/”B-side Apostles” 

20th – Monthly 

Birthday Party 

w/Guitarist Cal 

Wookey 

25th  – Merry 

Christmas  

29th – New Year’s 

Party w/Pianist Doug 

Voice 

 

 

 

 

Sunday mornings 

Hymn Sing 

Providence Church 

Dec 11th     

Monday afternoons 

Bible Study 

 

If you are planning 

to take your loved 

one out for 

Christmas Dinner 

please inform their 

neighborhood 48 

hours before. 

Thank-you! 

 


